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TO:  Daniel Island Property Owners Association 

FROM:  Lieutenant Matt Wojslawowicz, Team 5 Commander 

DATE:  June 1, 2021 

RE:  Updates from the Charleston Police Department 

 
The Daniel Island area has recently seen an uptick in vandalism.  This type of activity is not only a 
livability issue but it is also a crime.  Over the weekend, the residence of US Congresswoman Nancy 
Mace was vandalized as were several parks and playgrounds around Daniel Island.  The Charleston 
Police Department is actively investigating this string of crimes.  We ask that anyone who has 
information related to these vandalisms call (843) 743-7200 and ask to speak with the Team 5 
investigator.  It is important that all suspicious activity be immediately reported to the Charleston 
Police Department so that proper follow-up can be conducted in real-time.   
 
Public safety and security is everyone's responsibility.  If you see suspicious activity, report it to 
local law enforcement or a person of authority using the 5Ws:   

• Who did you see? 

• What did you see? 

• When did you see it? 

• Where did you see it? 

• Why was it suspicious? 


